
 

 

 

 

June 18th 2021 
 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers  
 
We have had a great Activities Week and are now moving on to finalise plans for Prom and 
Record of Achievement.  
 
We have had updated information from Gosden House School to ensure that the Prom can 
take place in line with the latest Government guidance. Arrival times have been staggered to 
ensure social distancing and each school has been allocated a time slot. 
 
Arrival 6.30pm – information attached. 
Departure 9.45pm - cars may enter via the main gates. Please park and then walk to our 
allocated collection zone - the playground.) 
 
There will be a vintage style burger van to provide food and a bar serving mocktails. 
Lemonade, juice, squash and water will also be available.                                                           
Each student will have either candy floss, popcorn or a slush puppy (already chosen). 
Entertainment – Live Band, DJ, Festival Glitter Station, Giant Inflatable Games, Photo Booth 
and Dance Off. 
Dress Code – The event is festival themed although we understand that students may wish to 
wear traditional prom outfits. The event is being held outside so they will need to wear 
appropriate footwear – trainers should be either worn or brought to change into after the 
arrival photos. 
 
Covid Testing - All those attending the Prom must have undertaken a lateral flow test and 
tested negative during the day before they arrive at Gosden House School. 
 
Record of Achievement – Friday 25th June 
Unfortunately, as a result of the latest Government guidance we will now need to have a 
separate ROA ceremony for each class.  
 
11W – 2pm to 3pm 
 
11L – 3pm to 4pm 
 
Please retain previously issued tickets and bring them with you on the day – please make a 
note of the new time as indicated above. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Lorraine Walton 


